Please send to Chris.

From: Chris Santucci

Sent: 11/04/2009 12:57 PM PST

To: George Morino; Mike Shaw
Subject: Fw: Floor mat recall 09V-388

T T I

Please send final letter pdf asap.
Regards,

Chris Santucci

Assistant Manager

Technical and Regulatory Affairs
Toyota Motor North America
Ofc (202) 463-6856

Cell (202) 651-1581

Sent from my Blackberry

From: [Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov]
Sent: 11/04/2009 03:55 PM EST
To: Chris Santucci

A
A
A
A Subject: Floor mat recall 09V-388

Hi Chris,

A

Please send me a copy of the final interim letter that was mailed in October.A What we have on file does not look
like a final. A (See attached).A Also, what date was the interim mailed?A The following is what we have in the recall
file.A | need an update.

Toyota is recalling certain model year 2004-2010 passenger vehicles. The accelerator pedal can get stuck

in the wide open position due to its being trapped by an unsecured or incompatible driver's floor mat. A

stuck open accelerator pedal may result in very high vehicle speeds and make it difficult to stop the

vehicle, which could cause a crash, serious injury or death. Toyotawill notify owners of affected vehicles
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to remove any driver's floor mat and not replace it with any other floor mat pending the development of
model-specific remedies. Toyotawill mail a second notification to owners of affected vehicles notifying
them of the free remedy when it is available. The first notice is expected to be mailed during October
2009 and Toyotawill advise NHTSA an estimate of the date when the remedy parts will be available.
Owners may contact Toyotaat 1-800-331-4331, Lexus at 1-800-255-3987.

A

Thanks.

Kelly Schuler

Recall Management Division

NHTSA/Enforcement/ODI, NVS-215

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE., W46-421

Washington, DCA 20590

202-366-5227phone
202-366-7882 fax
Kelly.schuler@dot.gov

A
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